
  
 

 

29th March 2021 

 

Deputy Catherine Murphy 

Dáil Éireann    

Leinster House 

Dublin 2. 

 

 

PQ 13025/21* To ask the Minister for Health if a review into the effectiveness of UV equipment 

provided to St. James’s Hospital, Dublin and Ballinasloe, County Galway on loan in the context 

of Covid-19; if he will provide the results to any such review; and if he will make a statement on 

the matter.* 

 

 

Dear Deputy Murphy, 

 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  

 

I am advised by the  CEO of Dublin Midlands Hospital Group that St James’s Hospital have confirmed 

that they do not use any UV equipment and did not carry out a review of UV equipment on loan. 

 

I am advised by the CEO of Saolta Hospital Group that Portiuncula University Hospital did not receive 

any UV equipment on loan in the context of Covid-19. 

 

I trust this is of assistance.   

 

Yours sincerely,  
 

 
________________ 
Carol Ivory 
General Manager  
Acute Operations 
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